
LU Committee 

From: 	 Jocelyn Wolfe <jocelyn_wolfe@hotmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Monday, September 04, 2017 12:46 PM 
To: 	 LU Committee 
Subject: 	 Support for Ho'omana Spa 

Aloha 'Ohana! 

I, Jocelyn Christy Underwood Wolfe am in full support of Kumu Jeana Iwalani Naluai, owner of Hawaiian Spa 
Maui LLC DBA Ho'omana Spa, to operate a Hawaiian Spa and Cultural Education Center on agricultural 
property at 1550 Piiholo Road. 

I have been a haumana of Kumu Iwalani now for over 7 years and have been profoundly impacted by the 
Hawaiian cultural teachings Being perpetuated on that sacred 'Ama of Ho'omana. 

The strong support of the Kupuna and 'Aumakua is very tangible and they are very present there and 
continually pleased that the knowledge of the plants, chants, healings, stories, traditions, and Spirit of Aloha is 
Being shared in such a Pono way. They are continually offering an abundance of blessings to those that gather 
there to Be inspired and their lives forever touched by the profound offerings happening. 

Having a sacred space for these ancient practices to continue today is of great benefit to the island of Maui, the 
Upcountry community, and the entire planet actually, as students and visitors come to receive the powerful 
transmissions, ancestral healings and memories and they return to their Homelands with a greater respect, 
reverence for Hawai'i Nei and also renewed interest to explore more of their own culture's ancient ways. 

What Jeana and Justin and their extended 'Ohana have been divinely assigned to steward at Ho'omana is 
profound and they are fulfilling their mission in the most accessible way full of integrity, beauty, inclusivity and 
love. 

Please support the safety, security and continued empowerment of this vision coming to fruition for the 
blessings of all the previous and future generations. 

MälamaPono, 
Mahalo and A Hui Ho, 
Jocelyn 


